
-------- Original message -------- 

From: Ross, Katherine (OPP) 

Date: 2022-06-20 3:02 p.m. (GMT-05:00)  

To: Craig Manley <cmanley@haldimandcounty.on.ca>  

Cc: Phil Carter 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OPP section 10 contract renewal  

 

 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

 

 

Good Afternoon CAO Craig Manly, 
  
As you know, the current s. 10 agreement expires on Dec. 31, 2022, so there 
are a number of options to consider to address the renewal: 

1)      Extension of current s. 10 agreement - for either 1 year (expiry 
December 31, 2023) or 2 years (expiry December 31, 2024) - by way of 
an Amending Agreement to the current contract: 

       A bylaw is required. 
2)      Full renewal of s. 10 agreement (with a term of 3, 4, 5, or 6 years) 

       A bylaw is required. 

       Please note that the 2023 financials are not available until Oct. 
1, 2022 (when the annual billing statements are rolled out). 

3)      Current contract expires on December 31, 2022 and reversion to a s. 
5.1 non-contract arrangement on January 1, 2023: 

 Please send a notification of the decision on municipal 
letterhead to MPB.      

  
For options 1 & 2 above, we would indicate in the agreement that the contract 
would conclude on either the expiry date, or the date when the CSPA comes 
into force.   

  
I am happy to answer any questions you may have and always available for a call. Please reach out if you 
need anything and I look forward to hearing from you regarding next steps. 
  
Thanks and have a wonderful afternoon, 
Kat 
  
Sgt Katherine Ross 
Municipal Policing Bureau 
777 Memorial Ave, Orillia ON 
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